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Things You Should Know
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• You are asked to evaluate each of your courses every semester
• Each CLE should take about 5-10 minutes

• Student feedback helps faculty members evaluate teaching effectiveness and 
serves as part of their annual review

• Helps instructors improve their quality of instruction
• Helps UTC make decisions about faculty

• Individual and combined results are available to, and used by, the Provost, 
Dean, Department Head, and the instructor

• Responses and comments are anonymous unless you include your name in 
the comments

• Instructors do not see any responses until after final grades have been 
submitted

CLEs are Important; Please Take Them Seriously!
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• Research has shown that unintentional bias can result in faculty who identify 
as women and people of color receiving less positive evaluations than others

• Your evaluation should focus on your learning experience (course content, 
method of delivery, assignments, textbook) rather than the personal 
characteristics of the instructor

• YOU CAN VIEW CLE RESULTS! 
• Can help you make informed decisions when registering 
    for classes
• You are helping your fellow Mocs, as well as your 
    instructors, when you complete your CLEs

CLEs are Important; Please Take Them Seriously!
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